
3. EXPECTED OUTCOMES OF THE PARKS, GARDENS AND WATERWAYS COMMITTEE

The Committee received a report on outcomes developed at its November committee meeting which
it expected to achieve over the next three years.

The Committee requested the inclusion of maintenance of cemeteries, and development of the
Botanic Gardens, as specific focus areas. The development of a partnership with Transit New
Zealand in respect of co-ordination of landscape works was also considered a priority.

The Committee agreed that a further report would be brought back to its March meeting which would
include expected outcomes, objectives and timeframes for development.

Please Note
Please refer to the Counci's Minutes for the decision


